Happy Holidays !

Christmas is a time of an increased focus on giving, reflecting and
most importantly helping others. I am proud to say that helping
others is something we do every day at the Mississippi Insurance
Department.

It's my honor to lead and serve such a dedicated group of insurance
professionals. We have worked hard during 2016 to help people find
improved healthcare coverage; to bring about reform in the bail
bonds industry; to reduce fire deaths in Mississippi; and more. I
want to thank the citizens of Mississippi, for the faith and continued
support you show for the Mississippi Insurance Department and the
State Fire Marshal's Office.

The New Year, 2017, will be here soon and with it, a new federal
administration. I ask for your continued support as we work to
address what are sure to be many changes within the insurance
industry. We will continue our mission to do what is in the best
interests of all Mississippians.




Take the time this Christmas season to enjoy friends and family and
to reach out to those in need. I wish you Peace on Earth and Good
Tidings of Great Joy. On behalf of the employees of the Mississippi
Insurance Department, and from my family and me, we wish you
and yours a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! May 2017 bring
you all much joy and prosperity.

Connect with the Mississippi Insurance Department
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https://www.facebook.com/MississippiInsuranceDepartment
https://twitter.com/MSInsuranceDept
https://www.linkedin.com/company/mississippi-insurance-department?trk=cws-cpw-coname-0-0
https://www.youtube.com/user/msinsurancedept

